
 

PROVINCIAL NEWS 

 

Marist Mission Projects: 
Finalized for 2017 

 

The Propaedutic Term 2017 
began Monday 21st August. 

 

Finance Matters 
Ongoing follow-up of matters 
arising from Annual Meeting 

 

 

Oceania 30-Days 

05 August - 18 September 
Ashram, Nadi. 18th Presntn.  

Marist Directors: 
M. Fitzgerald, K. McGuire, L. 

Henry, & Sr Torika. 
Marist Participants: 

E. Lasaqa, P. Waabu, J. Aba, 
I. Wairoga,  

 

Appointments - 2018 

In Process 

————— 

Upcoming Events: 
 

12th September: SM Feast: 
Holy Name of Mary 

 

18th September: General 
Chapter begins. 

 

24th September: Anniver-
sary of first Professions in SM 

 

___________________ 

 

Sick 

Cleo Waisu [R] SI /P.pines 
 

+John Doaninoel SI/P.pines 
 

 

 

More News: see:  
www.maristoceania.org  
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Regular Bulletin  

 

Celebrating the Assumption– New Caledonia 

For the traditional  diocesan pilgrimage of August 15, at least 
3000 Catholics from all over New Caledonia, joined together 
at La Conception, Noumea, either on foot or by cars and bus-
es, to celebrate the Assumption of Mary and pray for peace. 
From its very beginnings the sanctuary has been looked after 
by the Marist community, led nowadays by Fr Bill Herket, 
[pictured right] from Vanuatu. 


